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Jim  Seidl,   City  Librarian
Decatur  Public  Library
247   E.    North
Decatur,   IL     62523

Dear  Jim,

On   behalf   of   the   DARE   to   READ   in   the   Parks   program,   we
wish   to   thank  you   for  the   25®   children's  books   for  the
playgrounds.     Traditionally  children's  books  at  the
appropriate   reading  levels  have  been  very  difficult
for  us   to   find.     Decatur  Public  Library's   donation
will   enable   children  at   16   neighborhood  parks   to   dis-
cover  the   joy  of   reading  as  part  of   their  summer  rec-
reational  experiences.

Sincerely,

//#t,4¢'„m
Karen   Benjamin
Assistant  Director  of  Recreation
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